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Can Companies Charge Smokers More For Health Insurance?

News

2.11.14 

An article by Tabatha George entitled "If You're Going To Light Up, Pay Up," was featured in the

digital edition of CFO magazine.

According to the article, there are companies hoping to save money on health care by incentivizing

their employees to quit smoking.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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